
Measures related to Covid-19 (Corona virus) – Concerts Rieu postponed to July 2021 

 

Dear theatre visitor, 

Dear patron, 

 

Undoubtedly, you heard that all events, meetings and performances until September 1, 2020 are 

cancelled. This national measure to combat the Covid-19 virus (Corona virus) is necessary to 

ensure that as many people as possible remain safe and healthy. 

 

Following the measures taken by the Dutch government, we regret to inform you that the 

traditional open air concerts of André Rieu, at the Vrijthof square in Maastricht cannot take place in 

July 2020. André Rieu and his organisation have therefore decided to move the planned concerts 

to the first three weekends of July, 2021. Your ticket remains valid for the date of your choice (for 

example: Thursday 2 July 2020 becomes Thursday 1 July 2021). We will guarantee a seat for you 

at the concerts in 2021. If you already the tickets in possession, please keep them carefully. If you 

haven’t collected the tickets at our box office yet, we will keep them for you and you can still 

collect them at a later time. In the overview below you will find all concert dates of 2020 with the 

replacement concert dates of 2021: 

 

Old date  New date 

Thursday 2 July 2020  Thursday 1 July 2021 

Friday 3 July 2020  Friday 2 July 2021 

Saturday 4 July 2020  Saturday 3 July 2021 

Sunday 5 July 2020  Sunday 4 July 2021 

Thursday 9 July 2020  Thursday 8 July 2021 

Friday 10 July 2020  Friday 9 July 2021 

Saturday 11 July 2020  Saturday 10 July 2021 

Sunday 12 July 2020  Sunday 11 July 2021 

Thursday 16 July 2020  Thursday 15 July 2021 

Friday 17 July 2020  Friday 16 July 2021 

Saturday 18 July 2020  Saturday 17 July 2021 

Sunday 19 July 2020  Sunday 18 July 2021 

 

 

What does this mean for you? 

This ticket scheme focuses on preserving the value of the ticket and you are able to enjoy André 

Rieu's magical open air concerts at a later date. Naturally, we fully understand if you have any 

reason for not being able to use this scheme. Theater aan het Vrijthof will inform you personally 

about the available options. As we have to deal with so many performances and tickets sold, we 

kindly ask for your understanding and your patience. We request that you do not contact our 

UITbalie and trust that we will inform you in person.  

 

Slightly different together 



We hope to welcome you again in September in Theater aan het Vrijthof. Until then, we will 

remain a podium! We continue to dance, sing, laugh, wonder and tell stories and are happy to 

surprise you with all art and culture initiatives online. Follow our Slightly different together-

program via our social media, our newsletter and our website. This way you can stay up to date 

with theatre news from our companies in residence, cultural tips and initiatives from our own city, 

livestream performances and fun activities for the children. For now, we do things Slightly different 

together! 

 

Take care of yourself and each other. 

On behalf of André Rieu Productions and and all of us at Theater aan het Vrijthof  

 

Jean Boelen  

Managing Director  

Theater aan het Vrijthof 

 


